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Dear Family and Friends, 
      Isaiah 25:1 "O Lord, You are my God. I will exalt you and praise Your name!"    
Greetings! This is part of one of the verses my family and I have been memorizing. 
During these days of change, God 
reminded me that we had not been 
memorizing scripture the way we should 
be. We also learned Luke 12:20. 
“Therefore, always be ready, for the Son 
of Man is coming at an hour you do not 
expect." Are we ready? We prepare for 
everything else, but are we prepared for 
the Lord's return? I find these days 
exciting as we watch scripture unfold, 
just like God says in His word!  God's 
Word also says, "Blessed are those 
whom the Lord finds watching!" We are 
anxiously watching for Him to come 
through the clouds for us! What a glorious day that will be!  


So, to update you all, 
our churches are open 
with the normal 
precautions in place. 
Kenya has had low 
counts of coronavirus, 
and the curve has 
started to flatten.

        With great praise, 
we thank the Lord that 
we have been able to 
meet our budget. A 
huge thank you to 
those of you who gave 
above your normal 
giving to see us 
through. We got funds 
to finish a brick church 
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at Bungoma, but still need money to finish the Kisii church and Tala Church in the 
town next to Kangungo. If you would like to have a part in finishing these buildings, 
you might consider one or more of 
the following:

-Window $70

-Door $100

-Plastic chair $8

-Cement flooring $6 a bag

      Several churches still need 
thermo guns (thermometers). They 
have come down in price and are 
now $35 each.

       Schools are still closed. There is 
a lot of confusion about the right 
thing to do. The college and all our IT 
schools are closed. We had to 
cancel graduation, but hope to have it 
in December.

     Please pray for our board members as they travel to other areas to take 
computers, books, Bibles, and to meet with the pastors of outlying churches. It has 
been a long time since we were able to visit. There are still strict rules on meetings 
and danger in traveling.

     Other prayer requests: Lois and Shad continue to have problems with high blood 
pressure, although both are improving somewhat. Shad is having bad allergy 
problems. It is dry season here and there is a lot of dust. Fitz's wife has had serious 
back problems and has had a lot of therapy.


     We pray for God's 
continued blessings on 
KEM and thank you all for 
your continued support. 

 

God bless, 

Lois, Shad, and Fitz
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